
Privacy Notice 
The Department of Public Works and Highways is committed in protecting your privacy as a 
visitor of this website. Under the RA 10173 otherwise known as the Data Privacy Act of 2012, 
we are bound by strict rules of confidentiality and, unless we are required to do so by law, rule 
or regulation, we will not disclose any information you may provide us to any person without 
your permission. 
 
Collection of Information 
We only collect personal information which are voluntarily submitted by our website visitors. 
Information provided are kept secure and submitted by the Stakeholders Relations Service for 
proper handling. 
 
Security 
We value your trust in providing us your personal information, thus we are striving to use 
commercially acceptable means of protecting it.  
 
Emails and Inquiries 
Inquiries sent through our website will be stored in a secured system environment. 
 
Contact Us 
For questions, concerns and suggestions, do not hesitate to email us at dpo@dpwh.gov.ph 
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